
 

 

26 June 2025 

   

                             PUBLIC NOTICE – Council Office Closures  

Central Darling Shire Council would like to advise that on Thursday 3 July 2025 Council 

buildings will be closed. This is because of a staff training and development day.  

The following closures will be in place:   

• The Wilcannia, Menindee and Ivanhoe Council buildings will be closed all day. 

• Ivanhoe Post Office will be closed.  

• The Wilcannia Post Office will be open between 9am and 9.30am. It will reopen at 

3.30pm until 5.00pm.  

• The Wilcannia Service NSW Agency will be open from 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

During the closure people can still contact Council for urgent matters: 08 8083 8900.  

For all other non-urgent matters please wait to contact Council until offices re-open on Friday 

4 July. 

Thank you for your cooperation as Council staff are involved in this important day.  

Greg Hill 

GENERAL MANAGER 

tel:0880838900

